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  Letter dated 24 August 2018 from the Permanent Representative 

of Myanmar to the United Nations addressed to the President of 

the Security Council 
 

 

 I am writing to you in connection with the letter dated 23 August 2018 from the 

Permanent Representative of the Netherlands to the United Nations addressed to the 

President of the Security Council, transmitting a letter from an “Arakan Rohingya 

Society for Peace and Human Rights” and with the request to circulate the said letter 

as a document of the Council. 

 In this connection, I wish to register my Government’s strong objection to and 

serious concern over treating a letter from a non-government entity of questionable 

character and status as a document of the Security Council. 

 I should be grateful if the present letter could be circulated as a document of the 

Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Hau Do Suan 

Permanent Representative 

 


